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17 October 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

NOVEMBER SHOWCASE CONCERT 

Thursday 14th November at 7.00pm in the Queen’s Hall 

 

Following our Autumn Soirée before half-term, you are now warmly invited to join us for one of the 

biggest concerts in the annual RGS Music calendar.  

 

All the main RGS ensembles will be showcasing what they have been preparing this academic term, 

including performances from: 1st Wind Band, Senior Strings, Senior Orchestra, Junior Orchestra, Senior 

Choir, Junior Choir, Chamber Choir, Close Harmony, Mini Close Harmony, Brass Ensemble, Guitar 

Ensemble, Swing Band, and Big Band. It promises to be a musical extravaganza that has music to suit 

all! 

 

 Performers will not require a ticket as there will be a section reserved for them at the side. 
 

There will be a range of snacks and refreshments served by the RGS Friends of Music during the 

interval, and the concert will end at approximately 9.30pm. 

 

We would love you to join in with one of the most enjoyable concerts of the year and very much look 

forward to seeing you there. Please note that last year, tickets sold out more than a week before the 

concert, so do book ASAP! 

 

Thursday 14th November 2024 - 7pm 

Tickets £7:50 Adult, £3:50 Students, £17 Family Ticket (2+2) 

 

To book click here or go to Little Box Office on the website. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Natasha Jashari 

Director of Music 

https://rgshw.littleboxoffice.com/

